
 
 

 

 To the Parents/Carers of all Year 11 students,                                                                                June 2023 

Congratulations on the conduct in these public examinations.  We hope that the results will reflect 

their hard work and revision.  I would like to make you aware of some important information 
regarding the awarding of the examination results this year.  

Please be aware that the students’ school emails will cease on 23rd June. If students have used this 

email to register for a college place they will need to make the colleges aware of their private email 
address immediately.  

Results Day 

Results will be available this year on Thursday 24th August. School will be open from 9.30am to 

10.30am and this will be done face to face. Please note that results can only be picked up by students 

themselves. If students are unable to do this then we must have a letter from a parent/carer stating 

who will pick up the results.  Please note that no results will be sent via email or given over the phone. 

The school will close at 11am and any students who have not collected their results by this time will 

receive them in the post. A reminder of this information will be made available closer to the time on 

our school website https://ctk.lancs.sch.uk/ and on our school Facebook and Twitter accounts. 

Post 16 Transition 

Once students have their results they will be emailed by the college of their choice to register for 

their intended courses in September. I would strongly advise students  access our transition page on 

https://ctk.fireflycloud.net/my-tools/yr-11-transition-to-yr-12 where they will be able to access 

high quality resources which will support a successful transition to their college courses. Doing so 
will enable them to make a positive start to the next stage of the learning in September.  

Please contact me at school if you require any further information. In the meantime please accept my 

thanks for the support you have provided for our school and on behalf of all of my colleagues, our 

best wishes for a happy and successful future. 

If you would like to support school by donating any uniform, PE kit or revision guides this would be 

gratefully appreciated.  There is still an opportunity to return locker keys for the refund of the 

deposit.  

God Bless, 

 
Mr SN Corless 
Headteacher 
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